
Rotary Club of Bow, New Hampshire 
Post Office Box 1935, Bow, New Hampshire 03304-1935 

 

February 1, 2024 

Dear Scholarship Applicant: 

The Rotary Club of Bow welcomes your application for a scholarship for post-secondary 
education, made possible through the tremendous support of the community for the Bow 
Rotary Club's Annual Foundation Auction. 

Based on your goals there are three different application forms from which to choose.  

1. Use the “Traditional” if you are currently a student or have been a student attending 
high school or college within the last four (4) years.  

2. Use the “Vocational” if you plan to attend a vocational, technical or certificate school 
and you have been a student within the last four (4) years.  

3. Use the “Adult Student” if you have not been in school or college for four (4) or more 
years regardless if you plan to attend a college or a technical or vocational school. 

Selected recipients of this scholarship will be notified in writing by June 30. The actual 
scholarship award will be presented to the recipients in early January at an awards 
program held by the Bow Rotary.  The scholarship award will be payable directly to the 
scholarship recipient for expenses. 

The checklist below has been developed to help you prepare your materials for 
submission in applying for one of our scholarships.  In order for your application to be 
considered, you must complete and submit all of the following: 

• All questions must be completely answered to the best of your ability. Incomplete or 
missing answers will disqualify you from receiving a scholarship. 

• The application is available in PDF format for download from bowrotary.org under the 
Scholarships & Grants menu.  The PDF forms can be filled in electronically and 
emailed or may be printed off and mailed. 

• Be sure to attach all of the following required items: 
▪ Attach either your high school or college transcript as applicable. 

▪ Two letters of recommendation as described in the application. 

▪ A copy of the applicant’s most recent tax return or W2 form (it will be shredded) 

The application must be received at the Bow School District Superintendent’s Office or 
emailed to bowrotary@gmail.com no later than 3:00 p.m. on April 12th 2024. 

If you have any questions, please send your questions via email to 
bowrotary@gmail.com. 

Sincerely, 
Bow Rotary Scholarship Committee 
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